
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: August 29, 2025 

SUBJECT: Proposal for Dacula City Core building inspection services 

  

 

Precision Planning, Inc. (PPI) provided a proposal for the Mayor and City Council’s 

consideration to perform building inspections pertaining to Dacula City Core at an hourly 

rate of $125/hour. The structures that they would inspect include the municipal building, 

parking deck, bridge connector, amphitheater, restroom building, and retaining walls. PPI 

currently performs the City’s building inspections as our third-party inspector for building 

permitted projects.  

  

Staff recommends approving PPI’s Proposal for Dacula City Core Building Inspection 

Services.   
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